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Dear Residents,

Hurricane Milton is growing in the Guif and is expected to make landfall on Florida’s Guif Coast on this
coming Wednesday, October 9, 2024, bringing lots of rain and wind gusts to South Florida.

As of this notice, South Florida is under a flood watch through Thursday morning.

What you can do:

Stay Informed: Monitor local news and weather updates for the latest information on the storm.

Safety Recommendations:

1. Prepare Your Home: Secure any loose outdoor items, such as furniture and decorations, pots and plants
from balconies, back & front yards, etc. that could become projectiles in high winds.

2. Emergency Supplies: Stock up on essential supplies, including food, water, medications, and batteries for
flashlights.

3. Evacuation Routes: Familiarize yourself with local evacuation routes and have a plan in place should you
need to leave.

The association will be taking the following precautions for the safety of the community’s common areas.

* Gate Entry System: If applicable, the community gate will be left open to allow access in case of power
outages.

* Pool Area: Pool furniture will be removed to prevent damage.

* Common Areas: Maintenance will remove any loose objects from common areas to ensure safety
* Elevator: Elevator usage is not recommended during a storm. Should this storm intensify and it is
announced that South Florida is under a Hurricane Warning, elevators will be shut down.

For more information on how to prepare for a storm, please go to this website: Miami-Dade.Gov




